

MEMO# 2254

October 9, 1990

ENVIRONMENT FOR THE INVESTMENT COMPANY INDUSTRY IN THE 1990S

October 9, 1990 TO: MARKETING COMMITTEE NO. 21-90 OPERATIONS COMMITTEE NO. 21-90 PUBLIC INFORMATION COMMITTEE NO. 36-90 RESEARCH COMMITTEE NO. 24-90 RE: ENVIRONMENT FOR THE INVESTMENT COMPANY INDUSTRY IN THE 1990S

Attached for your information is a copy of the report by Heidi Fiske Associates delivered recently to the Institute's Board of Governors on the "Environment for the Investment Company Industry in the 1990s." C. Richard Pogue Senior Vice President - Management Attachment

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.